
 

The GV Freshman Class of 2020 is hosting the HARLEM WIZARDS basketball team on May 15th 

at 7:00 to play a super fun game against our own JAMMIN’ JAGUARS team!   

Tickets are for sale through any GV Freshman, from Mrs. Rizzo (call 5852697900 and ask for 

her, email her at jrizzo@genvalley.org), and online at www.harlemwizards.com. 

Come and watch your teachers, other GV staff and past students play against this trick 

basketball team for an evening of fun.  Contact Mrs. Rizzo with any questions.   

Look for an order form coming home with your child for Presale ticket pricing!! 
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